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LETTER OF GOOD STANDING

I am pleased to support Hedvika Adamovd, who has completed an internship in

Ophalmology, during an IFMSA SCOPE Exchange in Hospital S4o Jodo, Porto, Portugal.

Hedvika Adamova has been a very responsible student collaborating with the physicians
during the internship. She possesses the necessary motivation and dedication to succeed
in Medicine. She is a very motivating student, excited with the potential of advancing the

scientific output and to give the best care to her patients.

From her experience, I feel confident that Hedvika Adamaové will be able to use this
experience in the most fruitful way and [ am happy to recommend her. 1 am sure Hedvika’s
drives and motivations will be highly appreciated during her future career and will enable

her to take the most of future opportunities.
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